

CIRCULAR

FILE: SPREP 4/1/6 TO: SPREP National Focal Points

DATE: 31 May 2023

CIRCULAR: 23/46

SUBJECT: Invitation to SPREP Open Day (Virtual) 15 June 2023

Dear Members,

As you are aware, this year, SPREP will be celebrating 30 years on 16 June. To recognise this special day, the Secretariat will be hosting an Open Day on **Thursday 15 June** at the SPREP Campus.

The Open Day will be attended by twelve (12) local schools (Primary/Secondary) and two (2) tertiary institutions in Samoa. We wish to extend an invitation to all our Members to participate virtually in our Open Day using the latest technology and virtual platforms. This will provide an opportunity for students outside of Samoa to learn more about SPREP and its work.

The virtual station will include a soft launch of the new SPREP website and a digital timeline of key milestones for SPREP in the last thirty (30) years. Students will have the opportunity to learn about knowledge products and information available on the SPREP website and to connect, communicate and share learning with SPREP staff.

To facilitate the participation of students from your respective countries, please share this invitation with key tertiary institutions. We look forward to their participation. Students wishing to take part in the Open Day are required to complete the attached nomination form and return to the Secretariat no later than **Wednesday 7 June 2023**. We will then provide the zoom link to the virtual event.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Christian Slaven, email: christians@sprep.org and Ms. Miraneta Williams-Hazelman, email: miranetaw@sprep.org

We look forward to welcoming students from your respective countries who will be joining us for the SPREP Virtual Open Day event.

Yours sincerely,

Clark Peteru

Officer-In-Charge

CP/MH/rmg